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Welcome to our Term 4 Newsletter! This is our 4th and final newsletter for the
year!

 We would like to take this opportunity to extend our heartfelt thanks to all of our
wonderful families for their continued support throughout the year. It has definitely
been a fun, busy, and productive year, and we are incredibly grateful to have such a
strong family community here at Numdaji Kwei Children's Centre. Your involvement
and support have been instrumental in making this year successful, and we look
forward to many more wonderful experiences together in the future.

Re enrolment Information for 2025
Reminder to all families the re enrolment forms are due back next week 25th

of October 2024. Start of November you will recieve a confirmation letter
with your childs day and room for 2025

Holiday Closing Dates: 
Families are reminded that the centre will be closed over

the christmas season. Our last day of care will be Thursday
19th December 2024 and will reopen on Monday 13th

January 2025

Important Fee information- 

Please note that all families will receive their final fee statement on the
18th of November, this statement will take you up to the end of care on the
19th December. All fee’s must be settled and paid up to date by Friday

6th December 2024 .



Working Bee
This month and next we will be holding a

Working Bee on 
Date: 20th October & 3rd November  2024

Time: 9.00am-11.00am 
Please write name down if attending on

entrance door

Reminder: If a parent attends at least one Working Bee during the year,
they will receive a $50 maintenance levy refund as a thank you for their

contributions. This amount will be deducted from your child’s fees.
Working Bees are essential for maintaining the centre, both inside and
out. They also provide a wonderful opportunity to contribute directly to

the centre and connect with other parents and families.

End of Year Families Christmas Party, Concert and
Graduation Night

Date: Friday 6th December 2024 
Time: 6.15pm-8.00pm 

Join us as we  celebrate the end of year with :
BBQ sausage sizzle
A special visit from Santa
BumbleBee ( Toddler) & Butterfly ( Kinder) Childrens Concert
Performance 
4 Year old Kindergarten Graduation ( for the 4 year old Kinder
Children that are enrolled in Numdaji Kwei Funded Knder Program. 

  
October: 

Wed 2nd- Tues 8th- World Space
Week

Mon 21st- Fri 25th- Children's
Week

November:
Fri 1st- Diwali

Tues 5th- Melbourne Cup Public
Holiday- Centre Closed.
Mon 11th-Fri 15th- National

Recycling Week 
Mon 18th- Fr 22nd- Nursery

Rhyme Week  

December: 
Fri 6th- 2024 End of Year

Christmas Party & Concert
Thurs 19th- Final Day of

Care 



Fathers Day Breakfast 
Friday 30th August 2024 

Thankyou to all the dads and special persons that attended our Fathers Day
Breakfast that was held on Friday 30th August at NKCC. We hope you

enjoyed celebrating your special day with us and your child/ children.  

Early Childhood Educators Day 
Wednesday 4th September 2024

On this special day, we took the time to celebrate the dedication and positive
spirit of our Early Childhood educators. We deeply appreciate the exceptional
work they do every day, consistently demonstrating commitment and resilience

regardless of the challenges they encounter. Their unwavering dedication to the
children and families in our community is both inspiring and profoundly valued, and

it never goes unnoticed.
We also want to extend our heartfelt thanks to all the families who contributed to
this celebration. Your thoughtful videos, letters, photos, and the delightful treats

and gifts added a personal touch and made the day truly memorable for our
educators. Your support and generosity help make our community stronger and

more connected.

Term 3 Highlights: 



Caterpillar Room
 Newsletter 

Term 4 

Hello families, 
Welcome to another term. This term the children are enjoying playing with the
dolls, taking care of them, and pretending to feed them. We are focusing on
enhancing on enhancing our independence skills, so this has been a great

way to start. 
We have welcomed Grace into the caterpillar room, she has settled in

wonderfully building relationships with peers and educators. 
We are encouraging the children to begin to dress themselves with their

educator’s assistance. 
This term we celebrated world space week, we created our own spaceship

and along with some planets and stars. For children’s week we will be
providing the children with lots of sensory activities, arts and crafts, music and

movement celebrating them and providing fun activities. 
Reminders:

·As the weather is warming up, we will be engaging in lots of messy and
water play, please ensure your child have spares clothes. 

·Appropriate footwear to be worn to protect your child’s little toes. 
I can’t believe the end of the year is approaching, we would like to have this

opportunity to thank all the families in the caterpillar room for entrusting
myself and Ling with taking care and watching your child grow into confident

little people. Have a great Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
Enjoy your break and we will see you in 2025 😊

Laura and Ling 



BumbleBee Room 
Newsletter 

Term 4 

As we enter the final term of the year, we are excited to share what’s
happening in the Toddler Room!

We have welcomed Lucinda into the Bumblebee room; she has settled in
nicely and started to build bonds with the educators and peers in the room. 
So far, we have explored the world of space and increased our knowledge

with the names and shapes of planets. 
Coming up we have events: 

Children’s week, Diwali, National Recycling Week and World Nursery Rhyme
Week be sure to check out the Daily Reflection to see what they got up too. 

Christmas Party for families will be on December 6th invitations will be
available closer to the date. During this time, the children will be practicing

songs. 
Reminders: 

· As the weather is warming up, can you please ensure your child is wearing
appropriate footwear to protect their feet. 

· Please pack extra clothes as we will be having a lot of sensory/water play
We would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

Penelope, Shirin & Jessie  



Butterfly Room 
Newsletter 

Term 4 

Hello and welcome to the last Newsletter for 2024! We have had an exciting year full
of fun, and developments. 

This term we will be focusing on our Christmas songs in preparation for Graduation/
Christmas Party. The Kinder will be singing and dancing to three songs this year. We

will let you know once the songs have been chosen. 
 
 

Reminders:
 We would like to kindly ask that home toys stay home as we have had a few

larger toys come in and they are quite hard to put into the lockers. 
 Please ensure your child has an extra set of clothing and shoes, in case of any

accidents. 
 As the weather is warming up, please ensure your child has toe covered shoes

on, to protect their feet when playing. 
 If you haven’t already, please bring in a suitable hat for outside play as the UV

level is increasing. 
 

We would like to wish you a Merry Christmas/ Happy Holidays and a Happy New Year 
 

Princess and Stephanie 😊 


